

February 6, 2016

Dear Esteemed Restaurant Owner,

Good day! Continued education and outreach in our city is an important practice within the concierge profession. We are always in passionate pursuit of keeping our hands on the pulse of our beautiful city and sharing the knowledge with our guests as well as our colleagues.

I feel grateful and privileged to have had the opportunity to attended a few of Mary Ann Borders' Dine Arounds. Not only do I enjoy experiencing the beautiful restaurants, but more importantly the opportunity to meet our direct contacts at each. She is extremely well versed with the restaurants she represents, making the experience flawless on many levels. Networking with restaurant owners and staff is priceless to a concierge.

Ms. Borders has been a valued colleague, but moreover a friend of The Los Angeles Concierge Association. Her passion and her presence in the advancement of bridging concierge and restaurants is valuable to both of our communities; in essence we are one. I can assure you, her passion will be an asset to any restaurant who engages her services.

Warm Regards,

Jason Quiroz

Vice President Los Angeles Concierge Association

269 S. Beverly Dr. Suite #701

Beverly Hills, CA 90212

vicepresident@thelaca.com